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My family has lived in Oregon since 1847. 

As a registered voter, I am opposed to SJR 30 for the following reason. 

SJR 30 greatly reduces the ability of average voters or "We The People" to remove 

or modify an Oregon statute due to raising the petition requirements. 

It will also make it much more difficult to financially counter a petition drive against 

out of state special interest groups, labor unions and lobbyists.  


